## Anderson High School Bibliography

Adams, Matthew and Zachary Jones. "Fighting for Anderson." East Side Stories, 2017. Available online at: <u>https://youtu.be/5SADwvscryY</u>

- Austin Education Association. "Educational Institutions of Austin, Texas Historical Brochure." Austin: Austin Education Association, 1960.
- Austin History Center. "Desegregation in Austin: Five Decades of Social Change." Exhibit available online at: <u>http://austinlibrary.com/ahc/desegregation/index.cfm</u>.

Austin Independent School District. Board Meeting Minutes.

Austin Independent School District. "Ten Years of Growth, 1950-1960." Austin: Austin Independent School District, 1960.

Austin News. "Work on Negro School to Begin," 1 November 1951.

- Austin Public Schools. "Agenda for the Construction of the Proposed New High School for Colored." Prepared by the Division of School Plant, 26 April 1950.
- Austin Public Schools. "Evaluation of the Anderson High School, Report of the Visiting Committee," 1948.
- Esenwien, Fred. "From Neighborhood Center to Educational Park: Visions of Shifting American Grade School Planning Ideals from the 1940s to the 1960s." *Arris*, vol. 27 (2016): 36-47.
- Kuehne, Brooks, and Barr. "Anderson High School, Structural Tile Setting Plan." Architectural plans, September 1951.

- Lavergne, Gary M. Before Brown: Heman Marion Sweatt, Thurgood Marshall and the Long Road to Justice. Austin: The University of Texas Press, 2010.
- Marshall, Sarah. "The Wake of Integration: Loss of a School and the Demise of a Community." *Intersections: New Perspectives in Texas Public History*, vol 1, no. 1 (Spring 2012): 38-47.
- McGee, Kate. "Anderson High School Closed 45 Years Ago, But East Austin Still Feels its Absence." *KUT News*, 12 October 2016.
- Smith, Hank Todd, ed. Austin: Its Architects and Architecture (1836-1986). Austin: Austin Chapter American Institute of Architects, 1986.

The Austin Statesman (later the Austin-American Statesman) "Negroes Ask School Improvements Here," 15 February 1949 "High Schools to Mushroom," 13 May 1949 "School Kitchens Go Modern," 29 June 1949 "Distance from Negro School May Defeat St. John's Housing Project," 4 November 1949 "Austin School Plan Demands 10 Years of Great Expansion," 9 May 1950 "Carruth Tells Plan of School Buildings," 3 November 1950 "Board Hikes Building Cost of School," 13 November 1951 "Board to Okeh Anderson High," 9 January 1953 "New Anderson High on Most Attractive Sight," 25 August 1953 "Secondary Schools' Dedication Slated," 13 September 1953 "Trees Due to Sprout at Schools," 26 January 1954 "Austin Public Schools Travelled a Rocky Road," 28 February 1954 "Schools Here Open Calmly," 6 Sepember 1956 "Retired Teachers Recall Anderson 'Good Old Days,'" 29 August 1971

Wilson, Anna Victoria and William E. Segall. *Oh, Do I Remember! Experiences of Teachers During the Desegregation of Austin's Schools, 1964-1971.* Albany: State University of New York Press, 2001.